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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Thank you for your support of our Celebration of Learning on Wednesday 8th November.  The 
learning is alive and well at HTG and your children are amazing. 
 

Congratulations to the following students who received an award at our Celebration of 
Learning assembly for Semester 2 for demonstrating one of our school rules: 

 

 Safe Learner  Respectful 

Kinder Telesia Anae Roberts Xavier Klear Thomas Dang 
Year 1 Jwanita Bosco Chiara Sgaraglino Aaron Kidane 

Year 2 Farhan Mohammadian Laasya Gaddi Mia Sleiman 

Year 3 Joel Buultjens Jessalin Zhao Lamea Pirini 
Year 4 Alethia Sewell Dominic Vu Fizaan Mohammadian 

Year 5 Alexa Garzon Jayson Nguyen Kaihlen Dawaton 
Year 6 Aiman Nadeem Joshua Depares Joshuwa Roughley 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A collage of photos of the learning happening in classes follow below. 
 

Notice required Before Moving Students from School 

10 school weeks in writing must be given to the principal before removal of a student or a 

full term’s fees will be payable.  
This requirement is in recognition by the family of the commitment to assist funding of the 

School by having their child take a place that could have been offered to another family.  
 
 

 
 
 

96% 



Well done HTG! 
 

God bless you all, 
 

Love Serve Hope 
        
 

 
 

Helen Boyer, Principal 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                          
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
New Signage at HTG 
It has only taken a year but we have new signage around our school.  I know you will agree the signage 
lets the neighbourhood know WE ARE HERE! 

     

Holy Trinity Family Christmas Concert 
FREE 

Monday, 11th December 

6pm at  

Holy Family School Hall 
The Trongate, East Granville 

 

Children arrive at 5.30pm            
Doors open at 5.45 for parents 

 

Children wear Christmas colours -  white, green, red 

OZ Fashions The Uniform Specialist 
115-127 Parramatta Road Clyde 2142 
(corner Parramatta and Good Street)   Parking is available on site from rear lane entry or from Kemp Street. 
 

Trading Hours:  Monday - Friday   9 - 5.30pm  Saturday     9 - 4.00pm 
 

OZ Fashions is offering up to 50% off authentic Clark shoes from  
now till end February 2018. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Merit Certificates 
Week ending 22/09/2017 

     
Kindergarten –  Katrina Vo, Jeremiah Kamara 

Year 1 – Peter Lichaa, Jason Wen 
Year 2 – Salma Bah, Donny Cai 

Year 3 –  Kaitlyn Bosco, Charlotte Bou-Francis 
Year 4 – Huda Alsankari, Magie Bui 

Year 5 –  Sarah El-Hajj, Alexa Garzon 
Year 6 –  Jasynta Nakfour, Muqsit Shahid 

Birthday Celebrations 
   

Congratulations to the following students  

who celebrate their Birthday in November: 
 

Matarii Brown, Farhan Mohammadian, Payin 

Akol, 
Brandon Taouk, Casandra Romanos, Jacinta 

Ivory,  
Christian Le, Maylyn Pelayo, Precious Delany, 

                            Student of the Week 

                              Week ending 3/11/17 

  Kindergarten   - Bojana Nikevic   

  Year One         - Jacob Ghazarian  

  Year Two        - Noel Emmanuel   

  Year Three      - Nyibol Akot  

  Year Four        - Awar Akol   

  Year Five        - Sebastian Roughley  

  Year Six          - Maylyn Pelayo   

Calendar Dates 
Monday 13th November     - Mass - Year 5, 6, K 
Tuesday 14th November     - Reconciliation - Year 4 
Monday 20th November     - Mass - Year 2 
Tuesday 21st November     - Reconciliation - Year 5 
22nd & 23rd November     - Canberra Excursion - Year 6 
Monday 27th November     - Mass - Year 3 & 4 
Tuesday 28th November     - Reconciliation - Year 6 
Friday 1st December      - Advent Liturgy 
Monday 4th December     - Mass - Year 6 
Wednesday 6th December     - Reports to go home 
Monday 11th December     - Christmas Family Concert at Holy Family East Granville 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 


